
From: Glass, Anne 
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 8:27 AM 
 Subject: AHCA Answer-Telemedicine by telephone  

  
Medicaid Contacts: 

AHCA has responded to question about billing for therapy and behavioral services by telephone (without 

video).  

From AHCA: 

“During the novel COVID-19 public health emergency, the Agency is allowing enrolled school districts 

and private/charter schools flexibility to deliver therapy and behavioral health services via telemedicine. 

However, these services must be delivered in accordance with Rule 59G-1.057, Florida Administrative 

Code, which does not allow for delivery via telephone.”  

  

Anne Glass 

Medicaid Consultant 

Florida Certified Contract Manager 

Student Support Services Project , USF 

Bureau of Exceptional Education and Student Services 

Florida Department of Education 

325 West Gaines Street, Room 644 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

850-245-7838 

  

 
  
Please note that Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written 
communications to or from state officials are public records available to the 
public and media upon request. 
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